
Parent Visit Dates for September 2025 First Admissions 
  
Please see below the dates and times that we have available for visits to the school. 
 
Thursday 7th November at 9.30am  
 
Thursday 7th November at 2pm 
 
Friday 8th November at 9.30am 
 
Thursday 14th November 9:30am 
 
Thursday 14th November 2pm 

 
Friday 15th November at 9.30am 

  
If you would like to book onto a visit please email office@cropwellbishop.notts.sch.uk with the 
following details, or call the school office on 0115 989 2250. 
  
Child’s name and Date of Birth 
Parent’s name 
Contact number (in case of date/ time changes). 
  
We look forward to seeing you soon! 

 


